
MCGILL SOCIETY OF TORONTO
r

293 Bay Street,

Toronto, September 24f 1927.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B.,
Prlnèlpal, McGill University,
MONTREAL.

Dear Sir Arthur,

Eneloeed are the four tickets you requested for the 
game on October 8th. These are in the f ront of the McGill Section, and 
veiy centrally located. I learn from Varsity authorities, however, that 
the Governor-General is expected at this game, and they have «greed to 
hold four seats for you in the box next to the Vice-regal one, if you 
would prefer them to these seats. Will you kindly let me know , and 
I will exchange either two or four of the seats enclosed for these box 
seats.

I am very glad to know that you will be with us 
at the dinner in the evening.

Secretary, McGill S<jfole of Toronto.
KDL'L


